UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D .C. 20556

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
February 3, 1994 REFER TO: M940126C
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SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY NARUC

NUCLEAR WASTE PROGRAM OFFICE, 2:00 P.M.,
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 26, 1994, COMMISSIONERS’
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by Cas Robinson, Director of the NARUC

Nuclear Waste Program Office, on the role and responsibilities of
the office.

There were no regquirements identified for staff action.
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